
–digits

RRCC course numbers will 
be updated to 4 digits

Starting our Summer 2022 term, all course numbers will 
be updated to 4 digits instead of 3 digits.  

For example, English Composition I, ENG 121 will now be 
ENG 1021. The good news is, the title of courses will not be 
changing.  

Click here to access the Schedule and Catalog webpage where 
you can view the updated 4-digit course spreadsheet. 

When the RRCC Summer and Fall 2022 schedule goes live in 
late March, you will see the new course numbers in both EAB 
Navigate and The Rock. 

Need help deciding what classes to take next semester?

We recommend meeting with a Pathway Advisor. Click here for  
step-by-step directions on how to schedule an appointment  
in Navigate.

Questions? 
advising@rrcc.edu
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